
 
 

Do you work in care?
Would you like to support people to 
connect meaningfully with others?

Connecting with others in ways that are meaningful to the individual 
is vital to everyone’s emotional, mental and physical health and 
wellbeing. 

The Care Inspectorate and SSSC have developed a series of Open Badges 
related to different aspects of meaningful connection. 

The badges, which are linked to a series of webinars and factsheets, provide 
an opportunity for staff to develop, reflect  
upon and evidence their commitment to  
supporting people to connect with others  
in the ways that are right for them. They  
can also help staff to evidence their 
Continuous Professional Learning. 

The badges are primarily geared to staff  
working in care homes for adults and older  
people, but will also be of interest to those  
working in other services. 

Find out more: 
by scanning the QR code, or visit 
www.badges.sssc.uk.com and 
search “Meaningful Connection”.  

Find out more at 


